
NORTHLAND HIGH SCHOOL CELEBRATES ENGINEER’S WEEK 2022 

On Saturday (Feb. 26th), 80 Northland and Ohio State engineering students gathered for an engaging day of activities 

which included a STEM challenge to build a speaker. This was the ending of our celebration of Engineers Week 2022, 

which started with activities in the lobby during lunch on Thursday and Friday. There was ROBOT tic-tac-toe, clawbots, 3-D 

nameplate printing, RC cars, and puzzles.  Both students and staff had a great time engaging with the various stations. 

Robot tic-tac-toe was a hit, as no one could beat the robot, thanks to the programs written by students in MECH 2243 

Robotics course! Thank you to students from Engineering Pathway, Mr. Keller, Ms. Zando, Mr. Holmes, Mr. Scythes, STEM 

parents, and our administrators for all of their efforts in making our version of E- Week 2022 successful.  – Dr. Brown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


